
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

Special points of interest: 

 Extra Vigilance 

 After School Club 

cancellation 

 Sainsburys Active 

Kids 

 Barnstondale              

Meeting 

 Charity Events 

 

30TH JANUARY 2015 

SPRING 1,  WEEK 4 

Dates for your 

diary: 

w/c 2 Feb 2015                  

Year 5 Swimming every 

afternoon 

 

Tues 3rd Feb 2015            

3.30                                 

Barnstondale Meeting 

 

w/c 9 Feb 2015                  

Year 5 Swimming every 

afternoon 

 

Wed 11th Feb am                       

Yr 6 visiting                           

Science Fair 

 

Half Term                                       

16 - 20 February 

 

25 Feb 2015 am                 

KS2 visiting Lpool              

Philharmonic 

 

26 March &  2 April               

Year 5                                        

Bike Right     

 

Easter Break                          

Fri 3rd-17th April 

 

Extra Vigilance Required 

We have today been advised by the local authority that there was an attempted     

abduction in the Wallasey area.  If your child walks home without parental                    

supervision, please encourage them to walk with a friend where possible and not to 

approach anyone they don’t know.   

Sainsburys Active Kids - Starts Wed 28th January 

If you, or your family, do any shopping at Sainsburys, please collect the  vouchers 

and post them in the box in reception.   All vouchers gratefully received. 

Barnstondale Meeting 

Parents of children who have permission to go to Barnstondale are invited to meet 

with Mr McKee in his classroom at 3.30 on Tuesday 3rd February. 

Forthcoming Charity Events 

Friday 13th February: Foundation Stage 1 & 2 Cheeky Monkey’s Marathon                    

Challenge.  This is in support of ‘Children with Cancer UK’ and will take place during 

the class PE sessions.  Given the likelihood of adverse weather at this time of year, 

the event will take place in the school hall, so unfortunately we are unable to invite 

parents in to watch due to space constraints.  FS1 will be undertaking a Woggle 

Slam and FS2 will be doing relay races (26 lengths per team).  Sponsorship forms 

will be sent home, please  support your children in this event by collecting as many 

sponsors as possible. 

Friday 13th March: Red Nose Day - Annual event supporting various projects world-

wide.  We will be selling red noses from 9th March and will hold a non-uniform day 

and cake sale on the Friday. 

Throughout March: Marie Curie Daffodil Appeal.  Another annual event, supporting 

Marie Curie to provide nursing help to those living with cancer.  We will notify you 

by newsletter when the daffodils arrive. 

Swimming 

A reminder for parents of Year 5 children (and selected Year 6 children).  If you have 

received a letter, please remember that your children need their swimming kit in 

school every day for the next 2 weeks.  Children are in the pool until 3pm so will  

arrive back at school at approximately 3.30  
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After School Club Cancellation 

Due to staff development training, there will be no after school clubs running on 

Wednesday 4th February. 


